PSG POST

April 20th, 2017





The Spring Fair is looking for volunteers to take on and organize each of the following:

- BBQ
- Bake Sale

Please email us at psg@cathedralschool.ca, if you can help.



The Spring Fair Silent Auction needs donations. We have prepared a letter that you can distribute to potential sponsors. Check newsletters for a copy or drop into the office to pick one up.

UPCOMING EVENTS

PSG MEETINGS
THURSDAY MAY 4TH & THURSDAY JUNE 8TH
7:00PM AT THE PENNY FARTHING

SPRING FAIR SATURDAY MAY 27TH 11AM – 2PM

END OF SCHOOL YEAR BBQ

FRIDAY JUNE 16TH 5:00 - 7:00PM, EVERYONE WELCOME!

(VOLUNTEERS NEEDED, MORE INFO TO FOLLOW)